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    A  Place to Belong! A  Place to Grow! 
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Thank you to all those who were able to attend last Sunday’s Church Business Meeting in person 
or online.  The budget for 2022 was reviewed and approved.  Extra copies are available on the 

back table if you would like one.   

2021 Charitable Receipts will be available today before and after the Worship Service.  Thank 

you for your generosity!  

NEW!! Welcome Cards & Prayer Request Cards are available on the back table.  Please drop 

any completed cards into the offering or into the red schoolhouse.  We want to hear from you! 

Upcoming Youth Events—All high-school age students welcome! Contact Pastor Larry for more 
information.    

• Youth Vespers:  Friday, February 11, 6:30 pm. 
• Youth Sabbath Lunch: Sabbath, February 19 

Ladies, do you like giving or receiving surprise letters? Praying for others and being prayed for? 
Offering encouragement?  Interested in making friends and getting to know women in your church 
better? Then sign up for Secret Sisters through Women's Ministry.  Open to women of all ages! 
Sign ups are open today through February 20.  Those who sign up will be secretly assigned 
someone to bless.  Program will run from Feb 21 until April 10 ending with a Secret Sister brunch 
reveal on April 10.  To sign up or request more info call or text Jenny Lockwood (559.676.1562) or 

Delinda Hamilton (559.903.5116).   

Next Sabbath, February 12, is our scheduled Fellowship Meal (Potluck) following the Worship 

Service. Bring your family and a dish to share for this sweet time of food and fellowship. 

Deacons and Junior Deacons are invited to attend an informational meeting following the Potluck 

next Sabbath, February 12.  Thank you for your service.      

Membership Transfers—First Reading:  Jaewon Cha to Sacramento Korea SDA, CA;  

Rick Aldridge to Springtown SDA, Gentry, AR. 

Custodial Support Needed—We are seeking additional part-time help for our Church and School 

facilities.  Please contact Mark Lockwood for more information (559.760.8156). 
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In case of emergency this weekend,  
please call the Elder-On-Call: Dan Appel (530.368.2922).  

 

 


